
Notus Elementary Week of February 7

Pirate Chatter

Cookie Orders Due!

Yes, you can still 
order Monday! 

Welcome to our Pirate team…
Mrs. Crowley and Mrs. Bugher. 
They are both parents in our 
community and we are lucky to 
have them join our team.  Mrs. 
Crowley will be our new 
librarian and Mrs. Bugher will 
help with reading in the 
mornings.   Go Pirates!  





Character Trait Word for February:  INSPIRATIONAL

Mary Ihli-Laan, Counselor 208-459-7442  ihlilaam@notusschools.org
Cara Marchbanks, Community Schools Resource Coordinator marchbankscara@notusschools.org
Karla Bales, LAUNCH Resiliency Advocate 208-739-2530 balesk@wicap.org 

mailto:ihlilaam@notusschools.org
mailto:marchbankscara@notusschools.org
mailto:balesk@wicap.org


➔ School starts at 
7:50 a.m. - 
Please do not 
drop off 
students 
before 7:30 
a.m. 

 

Remember…

Reading Logs are Due 
on Mondays!  We will 
be doing a monthly 
reading log 
challenge!

Don’t forget to sign up for Parent Teacher Conferences.  Teachers sent 
out sign up links last week.  

Parent Teacher Conferences:  Wednesday, February 23 & Thursday, 
February 24



 



Pirate Partnerships



Pirate 

Please remember we have resources to support 
our Pirates! Don’t hesitate to reach out to us!
Mary Ihli-Laan,   
ihlilaam@notusschools.org
Secondary Counselor:
Nate Holm,
holmn@notusschools.org
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